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Julie Gardyne CHIEF EXECUTIVE

CHANGE OF VENUE OF 
PUBLIC FORUM AND 
COUNCIL MEETING
Notice is given that the Public Forum from 
12.30pm to 1pm on Tuesday 17 December 2024 
and the Council meeting to take place at 1pm 
on Tuesday 17 December 2024 will now be 
held at the Great Lake Centre, 5 Story Place, 
Taupō and not at Waiora House as previously 
advertised.  


